
QUESTION NO 24 By Councillor Biagi for answer by the 
Convener of the Planning Committee 
at a meeting of the Council on 25 
August 2022 

Question What contact have the Convener of the Planning Committee 

and/or officials had with the Ministry of Defence about 

possibly bringing forward the expected date for the disposal 

of Redford Barracks? 

Answer 


